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P. O. BOX 013100, MIAMI, FL 33101
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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHTCOMPANY

Office of Administration
Attention: Mr. William 0. Miller, Chief

License Fee Management Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr . Miller:

May 30, 1978
L-7S-l 9 1'""-'„

a

Re: Turkey Point Unit 3
Docket No. 50-250

On May 25, 1978, Marshall Grotenhuis, the NRC project manager for
Turkey Point, informed us that a class III fee of $ 4,000 was required
for the NRC review and acceptance of our submittal dated May 8,1978
(L-78-168).

Our letter of May 8, 1978 was submitted in accordance with the re-
quirements of Amendment 32 to Turkey Point Facility Operating License
DPR-31, dated January 1, 1978 to submit an acceptable analysis of
Unit No. 3 beyond six equivalent months of operation. In our opinion,
NRC acceptance of our analysis requires neither an amendment to a
license nor an approval as defined by 10 CFR 170.2 and 170.3, and
therefore does not require a fee to be submitted.

Florida Power 6 Light Company requests that the NRC's determination
that a fee of $ 4,000 is required in this case be reconsidered.

In order not to delay NRC acceptance of our submittal of May 8, 1978,
a check for $ 4,000 is enclosed. ( Check No.51051 ).

Very truly yours,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President

REU:GDW:lc

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Region II
Robert Lowenstein, Esquire
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PEOPLE... SERVING PEOPLE
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